
ACCREDITATION COMMISSION FOR PROGRAMS IN HOSPITALITY ADMINISTRATION 

February 26, 2016 

Cathi McMahan Ph.D., CTRS 
Department Head 
PRHA Department 
Arkansas Tech University 
1205 North El Paso Avenue 
Russellville, AR 72801 

Dear Dr. McMahan; 
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Thank you for the cooperation of you and your colleagues during the recent review of 
your Program's application for continued accreditation by the Accreditation Commission 
for Programs in Hospitality Administration (ACPHA). 

Copies of the Program's self-study and exhibits, the site visitation team report, and the 
Program's response to the site team report were reviewed by designated Primary and 
Secondary Readers. Copies of the site team report and the Program's response to the site 
team report were also provided to all Commissioners. The Primary and Secondary 
Readers led the discussion for the program in Executive Session. 

The Commission voted to grant continued accreditation for seven years (Winter 2014-
Winter 2021) to the Park, Recreation and Hospitality Administration Department at 
Arkansas Tech University. 

The Commission noted that the Program had responded to each of the following: 

1. Several of the unmet standards sections that called for documentation have
provided evidence that the processes are in place and are being utilized by PRHA

2. Evidence of a timeline for implementation of the Assessment Plan and the steps
within it are being utilized has been provided.

3. The meeting minute template, and the process that will or has been developed to
record and retain documentation is in place.

4. The University's forms for implementation of the Assessment Plan and the steps
within it to show a timeline have been completed and is being implemented.

As part of granting continued accreditation, the Commission requests that the Program 

caustin
Highlight




